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June 8, 2011
Professor Larry Krissek

Chair, Arts and Sciences CCI

Re:  Programs in History
Dear Professor Krissek:

The CCI’s Arts and Humanities 2 subcommittee met on May 25, 2011, and reviewed the semester plans for the BA and minor submitted by the History Department.  We voted unanimously to forward these programs to the full CCI, although we asked for several changes and clarifications before they were sent on.  I have (quickly) looked over the revised programs and I believe all the substantive changes we requested have been made.  (However, one correction did result in the inclusion of a new typo.  On page 102, near the top, “CAA.S” should not include the “S”.)  I therefore commend these programs to your care.
Sincerely,
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Wm. Mitchell Masters

A&H2 Subcommittee Chair

Associate Professor of Biology




Department of Evolution, Ecology, and Organismal Biology





College of Biological Sciences


318 West 12th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210-1293





Phone (614) 292-8088


Fax (614) 292-2030
































_1235832605.doc
[image: image1.png]OHIO
SIATE

UNIVERSITY







_1352661885.unknown

